MEETING DATE: May 8, 2024
FROM: Susan Scarlett

RE: Mayor's appointments to the Integrated Waste Managment Board and
" the Emergency Services Policy committee

BACKGROUND:

Two appointments are needed at this time. The Integrated Waste Management Task Force
meets in coordination with Plumas County in Quincy typically once a quarter. The bylaws state
that the City is to appoint two members (one regular and one alternate). There is no
requirement for elected officials or staff as community members are also appointed. The
Emergency Services Policy Committee is called during an emergency and should include the
Mayor and City Manager.

RECOMMENDATION:

Discuss the Integrated Waste Management Task Force (aka the Solid Waste Task Force) and
the Emergency Services Policy committee vacancies and options to fill.

FISCAL IMPACT:

None




